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30 September 2022 
 
FRC welcomes the Government’s reappointment of an NED 
 
Financial Reporting Council (FRC) welcomes the Government’s reappointment of Mr 
Keith Lui Kei-kwong as a Non-Executive Director (NED) of the AFRC for a term of two 
years from 1 October 2022 to 30 September 2024.  
 
Mr Marek Grabowski, CEO of the FRC said, “On behalf of the Management team, I 
would like to congratulate Mr Lui on his reappointment.  We look forward to working 
closely with him under the new regulatory regime commencing on 1 October 2022.”  
 
Dr Kelvin Wong, Chairman of the FRC remarked, “The Board welcomes the 
reappointment of Mr Lui as an NED.  Over the past two years, Mr Lui has been 
providing wise counsel and staunch support to the Board, particularly on the functions 
of inspection and oversight, policy and governance.  Going forward, NEDs will continue 
working hand in hand to set visionary strategies for the AFRC and oversee the effective 
discharge of the expanded statutory functions by the Management team under the new 
regime.” 
 
For the Government press release in relation to the reappointment of Mr Lui, please 
click here.  
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https://www.info.gov.hk/gia/general/202209/28/P2022092800232.htm
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About the Financial Reporting Council  
 
The FRC is the independent listed entity auditor regulator for Hong Kong.  We are 
committed to upholding the quality of financial reporting of listed entities of Hong 
Kong so as to enhance investor protection and strengthen investor confidence in 
corporate reporting.  
 
For more information about the statutory functions of the FRC,  
please visit www.frc.org.hk.  
 
For media enquiries:  
Celian Cheung   
Associate Director, Corporate Communications  
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